
 

Cabinet Response to the recommendations of the Overview and Scrutiny 

Board – Budget Monitoring 2023/24 – Quarter 3 Revenue and Capital Outturn 

Forecast 

 

Recommendation 1: 

That the Cabinet be recommended to promote and encourage communities to apply 

for Community Led – Affordable Housing Loans. 

 

Response/Update: 

 

The Director of Pride in Place in conjunction with the Head of Housing Strategy and 

Delivery explore Community Led – Affordable Housing Loans within the Housing 

Strategy Delivery Plan. The allocation shown is a commitment to support this activity, 

officers will review how this tool can be used to accelerate delivery of housing in 

Torbay.  

 


